FILE

2017 MAY 26 AM 10: 54

Despite a huge public outcry from residents, business owners, and elected officials, Duke Energy still wants to run a massive, high-pressure natural gas pipeline directly through densely-populated neighborhoods. The latest propos continues to put thousands of homes at risk, along with schools, hospitals, day care centers, and places of worship-all to transport far more natural gas through the area than ever before.

As public servants, please ask yourselves whether this pipeline is truly necessary. Understand the economic and environmental destruction that this project may cause. And above all, please do not ignore the safety risks of such a high-pressure pipeline directly beneath the ground where so many people live, work, and play. Say NO to the Central Corridor Gas Pipeline Extension Project (OPSB case number 16-0253-GA-BTX).

Name: _	Mary	Rivera	
Address	9559	Heatner C	
Town:	Blue	Ash	
State:	04	Zip	1242

 Dear Doke Encisy,

## 16-253-GA-BTX

My name is Ryand Scott and I am
the new home owner at 8146 Thicket Lad,
I am appalled and digosted at the information
honded to me about raising the
"Customer change"

Being a new home owner and Starting a family I am in desperate need of exert Penny I have. This new charge is like having another bill that will be hard for me and my family to afford.

this increase will make it hard to provide the right type of life for my family.

Please do not roise my bill

Sincerely,

Ryan Scott

))7MAY 26 AM 10: **52** Pucn